
National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) 

 

Students and parents of students are advised that if they enter into a 
Title IV, HEA loan, the loan data will be submitted to the NSLDS, and 
will be accessible by guaranty agencies, lenders & institutions determined 
to be authorized users of the data system. Find more information at the 
NSLDS Privacy Impact Assessment webpage. Additional information 
regarding the NSLDS may be accessed at the NSLDS Student Access 
webpage. 

https://nslds.ed.gov/nslds/nslds_SA/public/SaFaqDetail.do?faqpage=faq8
https://nslds.ed.gov/nslds/nslds_SA/public/SaFaqDetail.do?faqpage=faq1

